
  NEWSLETTER 4th July 2025 
 

Year 3 Chester Deva 
On Thursday Year 3 went to Chester to experience what it 

was like in Roman times. They explored the Museum,  
Amphitheatre  and re-enacted life as a Roman Soldier. 



Next week our children will be meeting their new Teachers and  
Classroom Assistants in preparation for the new school year. 

RECEPTION 
Mr. McCulloch 

Mrs. Davenport 
Miss. Martin 

 
YEAR 1 

Miss. Whitley 
Miss. Sewell 

Miss. Culliford 
 

YEAR 2 
Mrs. Case 

Mrs. Shipley 
 

YEAR 3 
Mr. Redmond 

Mrs. King 
 

YEAR 4 
Miss. Sweeney 

Miss. Walsh AM and Miss. Smith PM 
 

YEAR 5 
Mrs. Highcock 

Mrs. Loney 
 

YEAR 6 
Mrs. Callender 
Mrs. Heywood 

Miss. Smith AM and Miss. Walsh PM 
 

Mrs Reeves—Year 6 Group Work and ECT Cover 
Mrs. Sorvel KS1 

Mrs. Harrison—Deputy Head 
Mrs. Smith—Pastoral 

Mrs. Barr will be leaving us for pastures new. 

CHILDREN TO GO TO THEIR NORMAL CLASS 
ON MONDAY AND PICK UP FROM THE NEW 
CLASS. STAFF WILL BE AROUND TO POINT 
YOU IN THE RIGHT DIRECTION. 



Year 4 Camping 

This week Year 4 camped out.  
The weather was great (for a change) 
and they had a fabulous time and loads 
of fun team building and learning new 

skills.  



Year 1  

Year 1 PE this week included Football, 
Rounders and the old favourite Duck, 

Duck, Goose. 



Due to training requirements we have had 
to swap one of our Inset days. Therefore  
children will now return to school on  
TUESDAY 2ND SEPTEMBER and the Inset 
will be moved to Thursday 23rd October. 
We apologise for any inconvenience this may 
cause but it was out of our control. 
 
New Reception children will start on 
Wednesday 3rd September as planned. 





Congratulations to the following  

children 

SMILE AWARDS 

DOJO AWARDS  

SUPERSTAR AWARDS  



       

JULY 

 

• Wednesday 9th July—Year 2 Burwardsley 

• Wednesday 9th July -Year 6 Leavers Mass 6pm St. John Fisher Church 

•  

 

• Thursday 10th July—Annual Reports for Parents 

 

• Friday 11th July—Dolce Disco Dinner 

 

• Thursday 17th July—The Lion King  

 Dress Rehearsal 10.30am 

 1.30pm and 6pm—Ticket info to follow 

• Friday 18th July—Year 6 Fun Day 

 

 

SCHOOL CLOSES ON TUESDAY 22ND JULY 1.30PM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AFTER SCHOOL SPORTS CLUB YEARS 3/4/5  
WEDNESDAYS UNTIL 4.15PM. 

This will include a variety of sports such as netball,  
running, athletics and rounders. 



Snack money for Reception  
£1 per week. Please pass 
into class 

IMPORTANT  
Please make sure you book your 

Childs school dinner on School Grid 
before the start of the school day 

The sun is finally shining. 
Please remember to apply sun cream and 
send a hat into school.  
Please also remember to check names in 
clothes. 

Roadworks are starting on the path between 
Edward Street and Fiddlers Ferry Road for 6 
weeks staring the 12th May. 



 
St John Fisher—Live on X 
Follow us @SJF_Widnes.  

PARKING AROUND THE SCHOOL AT DROP OFF AND  

COLLECTION 

Can we please ask that you do not park or manoeuvre outside the gates when 
dropping off/collecting. As you can appreciate the school is  

situated in a side road which makes parking difficult so we would ask that you park 
elsewhere rather than risk manoeuvring on Edward Street. 

We understand that you are all busy and have places to go of a morning and 
evening but please lets not wait for a child to be hurt. 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/wednesday-word/good-
news?pid=MTA101634&v=163.4  

ALLERGIES 
Our kitchen is nut free—we would ask that you do not send  

products containing nuts in to school in lunch boxes or snacks. 
Thank you for the support with this as it will limit the risk for 

our children with nut allergies. 

 
St John Fisher— on Instagram 

stjohnfisherwidnescps 
 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/wednesday-word/good-news?pid=MTA101634&v=163.4
https://www.paperturn-view.com/wednesday-word/good-news?pid=MTA101634&v=163.4

